
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Request for Bids 

Project #24-087 

 
 

The Sault Tribe Purchasing Department will be accepting SEALED BIDS on behalf of Sawyer 

Village. The requests for bid will be for “Labor Only” to complete rehabilitation work on 42 

various duplex homes located in Gwinn, Michigan. All material needed to complete the work, 

will be provided by the property owner. 

  

Interested contractors must attend a mandatory site meeting to obtain a bid package, at which 

time all questions and/or concerns will be answered and the project will be open for viewing.  

 

A mandatory site meeting shall take place on Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. at 250 

Voodoo Avenue, Gwinn, MI  49841. 

 

Any questions regarding this project should be directed to Tammy Henning, (906) 635-7035. 

 

Native American preference will be given to those that qualify and show proof of the same. 

 

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians reserves the right to accept and/or reject any and 

all bids. This right shall be exercised at the sole discretion of the Purchasing Department. 
 


